
Cuba reiterates willingness to
continue strengthening
cooperation with China

Havana, January 16 (RHC)-- Cuban Foreign Minister Bruno Rodriguez reiterated the Cuban government's
willingness to continue strengthening bilateral cooperation with the People's Republic of China. 

In his twitter account, Rodriguez said he met with the Ambassador of China, His Excellency Chen Xi. 

He highlighted the excellent state of relations between both countries and the commemoration of the 60th
anniversary of their establishment in 2020. 

"We ratify the will to continue strengthening bilateral cooperation," the minister tweeted.

The ties between the communist parties, governments and peoples enjoy a stage of maturity and
comprehensiveness. 

At present, China is one of Cuba's main trading partners.

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/212070-cuba-reiterates-willingness-to-continue-
strengthening-cooperation-with-china
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